
UK and UK HealthCare Clinics to Open Wednesday, Feb. 18 

Feb. 17, 2015 

 

UK Family, 

 

The University of Kentucky and UK HealthCare Clinics are scheduled to be open tomorrow, 

Wednesday, February 18, under normal working hours. 

 

Of course, we will continue monitoring weather conditions tonight and into the early morning hours, 

should conditions on the ground require a change. Any changes will be communicated as quickly as 

possible to the UK community and community at large. 

 

As we are returning to work and school tomorrow, I would ask that supervisors and faculty are 

flexible about — and sensitive to — the challenges some staff and students may have in commuting 

to campus, in many cases from long distances. 

 

For the latest information, please pay attention for additional UK alerts or go to the home page — 

uky.edu — or our alerts page, uky.edu/alerts. 

 

I am deeply appreciative of the resolve and spirit that so many in the UK family have demonstrated, 

time and again, in the last few days. Hundreds of members of our staff from facilities, physical plant, 

police, emergency management and other areas have worked tirelessly to make our campus safe and 

secure. Still many more in dining and housing — staff as well as students — have worked to keep 

critical operations going during very challenging circumstances. 

 

All of it has been a reminder, once again, that UK is a special place. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Eli Capilouto 

President 

 

http://uky.edu/
http://www.uky.edu/alerts

